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Happy New Year    

Enrolment for
September 2024 is
now open via the
school  website .

Happy New Year to al l  
Gorey Educate Together 
famil ies and staff .

Wednesday 10th January:   Our Special  Classes wi l l  remain
closed.   (Staff  training.)   Al l  other c lasses are open as usual .

Contact detai ls :   Please check that the school  has up-to-date
contact detai ls  for  you.   (Use the Aladdin Connect App to add
a new phone number or  address . )   

Parent Teacher Meetings:   Meetings for  Ciarán’s  Junior  Infant
class wi l l  be arranged later  this  term.  Meetings for  al l  other
classes took place last  month:   please contact the chi ld ’s
teacher by Dojo or  Email  i f  you missed your meeting.   


